
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Agribusiness/Producers, 
 
As you are no doubt aware, crop damage caused by deer has been a problem in Bulloch County 
for a number of years.  The problems, and the deer population, just keep on growing. 
 
In order to help alleviate the problem, we have contacted the Georgia Wildlife Federation about 
a program called “Hunters for the Hungry”.  Under this program, hunters can kill deer and have 
them processed free of charge.  The meat is then distributed to those in need. 
 
We have secured participation from a local processor, Little Chicken Ranch, to handle the 
processing.  Statesboro Food Bank will handle the distribution. 
 
The Georgia Wildlife Federation has given us some seed money to start the program, but we do 
need additional funds to make the program successful.  We are asking for $100 minimum 
contributions or .10₵ per acre farmed. 
 
Checks should be made payable to:  Georgia Wildlife Federation   
     (Please note on your check:  Bulloch County “Hunters for the Hungry”) 
 
Mail check to:  Bulloch County “Hunters for the Hungry” 
                        Bulloch County Center for Agriculture 
                        151 Langston Chapel Road, Suite 600 
                        Statesboro, GA 30458 
 
The Georgia Wildlife Federation is a 501(c)(3) organization.  Contributions are tax deductible as 
allowed by law. 
 
Please encourage those who enjoy hunting to participate in this program.  The benefits are two-
fold.  First, you will be helping to feed those who are less fortunate.  Second, you will be making 
an effort to manage the deer population in Bulloch County. 
 
Thank you for your contribution.  Please call us if you have any questions. 
 
 

Bill Tyson                          Wendell Brannen                          Mike Anderson 
                 678-4406                                 531-5707                                      682-2646 


